
From: Catherine O'Malley 
Sent: Monday, December 31, 2018 3:00 PM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
CC: john.vihstadt@gmail.com <john.vihstadt@gmail.com>; jperez-lopez@krooth.com <jperez-lopez@krooth.com>;
Vihstadt, John <JVihstadt@krooth.com> 
Subject: RE: Follow-up and availability to meet? (Fava) 

Dear Ms. Fava:

 

Would meeting at Compass Coffee in Rosslyn, VA on Monday, January 7 or Friday, January 11th at either 8:00 or 8:30 a.m. work for

you?

 

I am copying John’s assistant at his law office for her to confirm the appointment.  She is out until Jan. 4th.

 

Best wishes for the new year!

 

Thanks.

Cathy Kiami O’Malley

 
Catherine Kiami O’Malley
Aide to John Vihstadt
Member, Arlington County Board

 

From: John Vihstadt 

Sent: Sunday, December 30, 2018 8:10 PM

To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Cc: Catherine O'Malley <comalley@arlingtonva.us>; john.vihstadt@gmail.com

Subject: Re: Follow-up and availability to meet? (Fava)

 

Andrea—

 

Would love to.   Let’s try for a Monday or Friday towards the beginning of the day. 

 

Note that effective at 5 pm Monday my exclusive email will be the above gmail account as my term of office concludes at midnight

Monday night. 

 

Thanks. 

 

John Vihstadt

Arlington County Board 

202-210-0074 (cell)

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 28, 2018, at 7:09 AM, Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> wrote:

Dear John,

 

It was great to meet you at the Arlington Chamber luncheon. Would you be available to meet for coffee in January? I

would love to hear your perspectives as we consider next steps for our new headquarters in Arlington.

 

In the meantime, wish you a happy New Year!

 

Andrea

 

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510

 

|


